

Button Badge Dear Defenders, friends, and allies,

Recently there has been an effort by a law firm to encourage the people to accept the money that was offered for the sale of the Black Hills. We knew this would be tried again but trust the Tituwan (Lakota) people not to sell their souls. Defenders of the Black Hills motto has been from the beginning, "He Sapa kin Wakan, oheniya kiksuyapo." which means, "Always remember, the Black Hills are sacred."

We have a button/badge with the words, "The Black Hills are not for sale."

These buttons/badges are offered for donations if you would like one. Please notify us at bhdefenders@msn.com or write to:

Defenders of the Black Hills PO Box 2003 Rapid City, SD 57709

Thank you.

Charmaine White Face, Coordinator

"We must continue to break the silence that protects injustice."